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The Skills of A-Tech Key Club’s Next Bulletin Editor
	During the official elections for the 2013-14 Key Club year, I entered the race for Membership Vice President. Though I had come close to victory, the loss was still a loss. However, I was not going to let that slow me down. So the moment I was presented with the chance to apply for Bulletin Editor, I knew this sounded like a job for me. With prior experience in newsletters, articles, and graphic design, I believe I would be most suited as A-Tech Key Club’s 2013-14 Bulletin Editor.
	Currently, I am in the top of my Graphics class and I am skilled in using various multimedia programs, such as Photoshop, to bring ideas to reality. I have already shown my skill in concept design, with the 2012-13 shirt design. I always meet deadlines. In addition, I have experience with photography, video, and articles, having taken a Broadcasting class in 8th grade. Because of this, I know about spreading word, getting news out, and chronicling events.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	As for my Key Club experience, I have actually written a variety of personal-experience articles for our bulletin, and I would be more than willing to continue this and encourage others. By having visual representations of the service events, unsure members will have a much greater understanding of what they would be expected to do at a given event. With greater connections to the overall community, I believe our club will grow even stronger, encouraging more join us (a belief that led to my attempt at Membership Vice President). So with my current experience in skills of a good bulletin editor, as well as willingness to learn new techniques, I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to show off my talents and give back to the community.
